
Bright Neighborhoods is part of the state program, 
Illinois Solar for All, and offers multiple benefits to you 
and your community when you install residential solar:  

• Individual savings will vary.
• Eligible homeowners will pay no upfront costs 

to install solar.
• Illinois Solar for All ensures that all income-

eligible participants see savings
on their energy bills.

• Illinois Solar for All ensures fair and safe 
business practices. 

Act fast! Bright Neighborhoods is only available for 
enrollment until March 31, 2024.   

Save Money 
by Installing 
Affordable  
Solar!

Enroll Today  

Want to learn more? Visit IllinoisSFA.com/Bright or connect with the program team 
at 1-888-970-ISFA or Bright@IllinoisSFA.com.

The Bright Neighborhoods initiative helps income-eligible 
households in Carbondale-Marion save money on electric 
bills with affordable residential solar installations!  


